
	

	

THE TRADITIONAL TOURING CLUB COVID-19 ADVICE 

 
The government has confirmed that ‘organised physical activities’ such as Ramblers 
group walks can continue, in groups of up to thirty as long as they are organised in a 
COVID-secure way. 

The Traditional Touring Club takes the health and wellbeing of our walkers and cyclists 
very seriously. We want to do everything we can to protect people and curb the spread 
of the virus as much as possible. We are following government and NHS guidance 
closely, and are putting extra measures in place enabling us to meet the guidance from 
central government by operating within a clearly defined framework, outlined in the UK 
government guidance (section 3.15) 

Cycling UK can no longer advise groups that they can rely on the organised activity 
exemption. Accordingly, our advice in England is that group rides should be restricted to 
a maximum of six participants. However, multiple groups of six are permissible, as long 
as these groups do not come into contact with one another. 

As we are insured with Cycling UK and affiliated to them we, the committee members 
feel that we have to take notice of their advice. 
 

 

 

	


